Summer Camp Update (5/21/20):
Calleva Summer Camp weeks 1 (June 8-12), 2 (June 15-19), and week 3 (June 22-26) have been
cancelled due to the ongoing coronavirus/COVID-19 disruption.

Decisions about week 2 & 3 High Adventure & LIT trips will be made at a later date.
Remaining camp weeks are still scheduled, and we are in process adapting our programming to be
sure we are in compliance with public health guidance around COVID-19. We’ll make decisions
about the rest of summer on the following schedule:
•
•

June 18: all July weeks, including week 4 (June 29-July 3)
July 18: all August weeks

It's clear that 2020 summer camp will be different from past years. We are planning our
contingencies based on a small group adventure model that will include changes to transportation,
logistics, and group size limitations. We expect to have more details by June 1.
We know that COVID uncertainties make it difficult for families to decide what to do about camp.
For this reason, Calleva has eliminated the June 1 cancellation deadline. Instead, we will issue all
refunds this year based on our COVID Refund Policy:
OPTION A: Stay invested in Calleva and help sustain our year-round team through one of these
options:
1. Receive a refund for camp & your $150 registration fee becomes a credit in your Calleva
account. Your credit can be used for 2021 camp registration OR for any of the following Calleva
programs over the next 18 months: River School, Calleva Horse Adventures, Farm & Forest
Cubs, a group experience (for adults and kids!), or any Calleva farm event. Your credit will expire
on September 1, 2021. NOTE: If you wish to keep your entire 2020 camp tuition as a credit in
your Calleva account, we can do that.
2. Receive a refund for camp & convert your $150 per week non-refundable deposit to a taxdeductible donation to Calleva, a 501c3 organization. Calleva will provide a receipt for your tax
purposes. Families who choose to donate at least their per-camper deposit amount will receive
exclusive access to 2021 Summer Camp PRE-registration (before Returning Family Registration
next year).
OPTION B: For some of you, Option A might not be feasible right now. In OPTION B, you will receive
a refund for your full camp tuition, and Calleva will split the nonrefundable deposit with you. We
will give you $75, and the other $75 will help Calleva cover fees & administrative expenses
associated with camp registration.
We know this is a difficult time for children and parents. We are working hard to balance
Calleva's financial stability as we honor your family's needs. We are preparing for camp even as we
make big adjustments to our processes and plans, and we
can't wait to spend time in nature with your children! Our hope is that this summer will be a great
time of recovery and restoration for us all.

